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Hello,

I am opposed to any changes to Queensland's adoption laws that would allow single
 persons or same gender couples to legally adopt children.

We owe it to our children to give them the best start in life and the best way to do that is by
 placing them with adoptive male and female parents.

As you know, there is no shortage of childless male/female couples wanting to adopt
 children. Let's not waste time trying to disadvantage children by placing them in less than
 satisfactory surroundings.

Peter Nally

Sent from my Samsung Galaxy smartphone.
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